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5th June 2019 
 
Dear Parent 
 
We are excited to tell you about an event arranged by Aspire for Class 2. They will be going to see Ali Baba 
and the Forty Thieves at the Minack Theatre on Friday 21st June. If the weather is good we will be taking the 
children on to Porthcurno beach first for a sandcastle building competition! We will then have lunch and 
head to the theatre performance at 1:30pm. 
 
Our aim is to leave school at 9:00am from the Trelawney Road entrance and catch the 5:20pm ferry back. 
We would really appreciate it if you could pick up your child/children at 5:40pm from school, also at the 
Trelawney Road entrance.  
 
The cost of the trip is free as the transport is being funded by Aspire and the school are funding the theatre 
tickets. However, if you would like your child to have a lollipop during the interval the cost is £2.00. 
 
Requirements for the day: 

• Casual clothing and shoes 

• Small towel 

• Sun hat 

• Sun cream 

• Waterproof coat 

• Packed lunch and drink 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
K.Middlemore 
Executive Headteacher 
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